Prairie Lakes Hospital
ATTN: J. Redlin, RT ‘ .
400 10th Avenue, N.W. Qg Liv<y
Watertown, SD 57201

“Gentlemen:
This referé to your recent application for a new materials license.

We received your check for $460. Your application, however, is subject
to an application fee of $580 as specified in §170.31 (7C) of 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed. Payment of the additional $120 should be made to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to my attention at our
Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region IV Licensing staff
located at 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000, Arlington, Texas 76011.
The additional fee, however, is required prior to issuance of the
license. When submitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER
419941,

Sinccrely,

AL 7
/7,AGlenda Jackson

License Fee Management Staff
Office of Admiristration
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